
 

 

HIGHWAY REPORT 
December 18, 2024 

 
Sign Maintenance:  
 

 Crews: 
o Worked to replace and repair signs around Town as needed 
o Cut limbs and brush around road signs 

 
Tree & Brush Maintenance: 

 Continued working: 
o To improve line of sight issues throughout the Town 

o Diligently mow backsides of ditches throughout the Town 

Water/Sewer Maintenance: 

 The crew worked repairing a water service on Teeter Rd. 
 Clear debris on pumps at Farrell Rd. and Oakwood pump stations. 
 Preventative maintenance on pumps and structures at Farrell Rd. and Oakwood pump 

stations. 

Winter Maintenance:  
 

 Snowplow route training.  
 Annual review of each route to address any trouble spots and issues that have come up 

since last winter season. 
 Snow and ice maintenance of roads. 

 
Brushing:  
 

 Mulching up the brush pile. 
 
Storm Water:  
 

 Annual walk through of the storm water ponds with T.G. Miller for the maintenance 
report. 

 
Office: 
 

 Mike attended the following meetings: 
o Bolton Point Commissions  
o Highway Barn  
o Bolton Point Engineering & Operations  
o Project Review Committee 



o Highway Superintendents Association Meeting 
 

 Working with Dave and T.G. Miller on various projects. 
 

New Highway Barn: 

 Continue working with LeChase and Bergman: 

o To determine project costs 

o On schematic design, design and development 

 

 Renovating old Vestal building to prepare temporary office space for the construction 

manager and project overseer to use during construction of the new Highway Barn. 


